
 

 
 

  

Will 

YOU 

be there? 
 

Join St. Paul VI Parish as we pilgrimage to the National Eucharistic Congress in 

Indianapolis from July 17-21.  

We will host an informational meeting on Tuesday, January 30th at 6pm in 

Menarik Hall in the St. Hugh Faith Formation Center on Mater Christi Campus. 

Elizabeth Kos ebkos@stpaulviparish.org 
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